Page 1 of 1

ESEASA

European Union Aviation Safety Agency

FAQ n.19318

FAQs:
C.1 - General, C - Fees for the Approval of Organisations, Fees & Charges — FAQ

Question:

C.1.5 - Can | apply for a re-calculation of my fee if there is a change in the capacity of my
organisation following, for example, a reorganisation, restructuring or redundancy
programme?

Answer:

In the event of a change in the activity of an organisation, e.g. change to the number of staff,
change of the facilities and/or courses, and upon declaration and approval of this change as a
significant change with the appropriate EASA Form, the Agency shall re-calculate the next
billing cycle(s) of the surveillance fee, following the approval of the change.
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Link:
https://www.easa.europa.eu/fr/fag/19318
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